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Media Release 
 

 

23 April 2010 

More works for Nowra pathways 
 

Shoalhaven City Council has programmed significant pathway works for two major streets in Nowra’s 
central business area – Graham Street and Kinghorne Street. 

Work has already started on a new Graham Street pathway where works will include a 1.5m wide 
concrete pathway along the western side. Patterns will be ground into the concrete to reflect the existing 
eastern path and works include a stand of Crepe Myrtle trees.  Construction work is expected to be 
completed on 11 May by local contractors Jirgens Civil of Cambewarra. 

Work will begin on the upgrading sections of Kinghorne Street pathway from 27 April and is expected to 
be completed on 30 August 2010.   

The work will be on the eastern side of Kinghorne Street and includes replacing existing concrete with 
pavers to match existing pavers in the CBD area. 

Section of works include: 

 The  corner of Smith’s Lane and Kinghorne Street 

 Kinghorne St between the River Deli and Lyrebird Drycleaners 

 Kinghorne St between CUA and Aldi supermarket 

The work also includes concrete oxide infill and footpath repairs on the north side of Smith’s Lane 
between Kinghorne Street and Nowra Lane.  

During construction contractors RJ & PS Smith Pty Ltd of Nowra assisted by Vogue Landscape of Nowra 
will ensure that access is available to all shops during the project. There will be some disruption to 
parking adjacent to the works as the project proceeds however works will be programmed to keep this to 
a minimum. 

Both projects have received part funding from the Federal Government’s Jobs Fund program. 

For further information, contact Council’s Project Manager on (02) 4429 3295. 

 

CONTACT: Shoalhaven City Mayor Councillor Paul Green    (02) 4429 3251 
0423 881 873 
  


